
Cairnmore Hill Wind Farm

RES is exploring the potential for a wind farm of up to 10 turbines 
at Cairnmore Hill, approximately 4.5km west of Scrabster on the 
north coast of Caithness.

We are keen to engage with the local community and as part of 
our pre-application consultation we are holding public exhibitions 
in the local area to enable people to find out more about the 
proposal and provide us with their views. RES staff will be on 
hand to answer any questions or queries, and questionnaires will 
be available to gather feedback.

The exhibitions initiate a consultation period being run by RES to 
gather comments on the proposal. The closing date for comments 
is Friday 23 December, 2016. Comments after this date will still 
be accepted but not necessarily considered in relation to the 
development of the proposal.

Tuesday 22 November
2pm - 8pm

Caithness Horizons 
(Education room)

 Old Town Hall, High Street, 
Thurso, KW14 8DD

Wednesday 23 November
12 noon - 6pm

Forss Village Hall
 Forss, Near Thurso, 

KW14 7XU

Please note that comments provided to RES are not representations to Highland Council (the 
determining authority). If RES submits a planning application there will be an opportunity to make formal 
representations on the application to the Council.

Public Exhibition

Comments on the proposal must be provided in writing by either filling out a questionnaire form at 
one of the exhibitions or by writing to Ruth Liddicoat, Community Relations Manager, via email at 
ruth.liddicoat@res-group.com or by post at RES, Third Floor STV, Pacific Quay, Glasgow, G51 1PQ.

For more information on the project please visit our website at www.cairnmorehill-windfarm.co.uk 
or contact Ruth Liddicoat, Community Relations Manager, on 07500 337 839.


